It's time for Lip Sunc at VPE

Lip Sync is a long standing tradition at VPE, which invites students from grades
1-6 to form a group, choose a song, and perform in a concert in front of the other
students. The performances include lip sync technique, costumes, and props/back
drop. The performance will be professionally videotaped.

Below you will find the rules and criteria required to participate in this activity.
PLEASE READ CAREFULLY!
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A parent from each group MUST attend an informational lip sync meeting on
Tuesday, April 10" at 1:15pm in the Teachers Lounge. At that time, you will be
given the necessary forms to complete as well as the deadlines.

A permission slip permitting the student to participate in lip sync MUST be signed
and turned into the school office. .

When choosing your music, please keep in mind that it MUST be appropriate for a
school environment with young children. Music is subject to review and offensive
songs may be rejected, even if edited. If you have questions about certain lyrics,
please let us know. The duration of the songs must be three minutes or less.
Music and lyrics must be submitted for approval by Monday, May 14,
Groups with music and lyrics that have not been approved by this date will

not be allowed to perform. This is a firm date!!

There must be at least two members in each group, and no adult or teacher may
be allowed in a student’s group.

No gymnastics.
No throwing things into the audience.

No practicing is allowed on VPE’s campus until after the bell rings at 2:20pm.
Parents must sign in through the office before entering campus. On-campus
practices are not sanctioned or supervised by the school, so parents must either
be present or make arrangements for their child to be supervised while on

campus.

No practicing is allowed on VPE'’s campus until AFTER 3:30pm, unless you are
out on the grass or black top, away from the buildings.

The performances will start with the first graders and continue in grade order. The
sixth graders will perform last, with the order chosen through a lottery system. No
Spéecial accommodations or changes to the performance date/order will be made.

This year there Is only one performance. The performance date is Tuesday,

June 121" at 8:00am.

We look forward to all of the performances and know that it will be a fun experience
for our Kids! If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you!

Christina Cerioni, (949) 945-3672
christina.cerioni@gmail.com



